
 
Are “dying” languages worth fighting for?  In Europe a wave of minority language 
activism has prompted intense debate.     
 
For the next installment in our Dean Parks Colloquium Series addressing Language: 
Power, Prestige and Prejudice, CNU’s own Dr. Kai Heidemann, Assistant Professor of 
Sociology, will demonstrate how a closer look at the transnational debate over the 
issue of linguistic rights reveals a remarkable story about how and why people will 
fight in the name of language. 
 
Please join us on Thursday, February 10th at 7:30 p.m. in the M&T Hall for Dr. 
Heidemann’s talk, entitled “In the Name of Language: The Struggle for Linguistic 
Rights in France and the ‘New’ Europe”.   
 
Please consider offering your students extra credit for attending (for our part, we 
will be offering them cookies!). 
 
Attached, you will find an electronic version of the flyer for this event.  We hope to 
see you on Thursday, February 10th! 
 
 
 
Are “dying” languages worth fighting for?  In Europe a recent wave of minority 
language activism has prompted intense debate over this question.     
 
For the next installment in our Dean Parks Colloquium Series addressing Language: 
Power, Prestige and Prejudice, CNU’s own Dr. Kai Heidemann, Assistant Professor of 
Sociology, will demonstrate how a closer look at the international debate over the 
issue of linguistic rights reveals a remarkable story about how and why people will 
fight in the name of language. 
 
Please join us on Thursday, February 10th at 7:30 p.m. in the M&T Hall for Dr. 
Heidemann’s talk, entitled “In the Name of Language: The Struggle for Linguistic 
Rights in France and the ‘New’ Europe”.   After the talk, attendees will have the 
chance to ask questions, and light refreshments (a.k.a. cookies) will be served. 
 
Attached, you will find an electronic version of the flyer for this event.  We hope to 
see you on Thursday, February 10th! 
 
Best, 
 
Dr. Jessica Lynam 
 


